The League of Women Voters of Virginia does not support HB 2270. We believe that a
decision about reproductive health should be made by the person in question, with guidance from
a trusted medical professional. Reproductive choices impact physical and psychological
well-being, such as our financial resources and our capacity to gain and maintain employment.
Medical providers should not be mandated to provide misleading and irrelevant medical
information to their patients. They are responsible for caring for their patients, not pushing a

political agenda. We urge you not to support HB 2270.



